
 

06 November              Ref: PSD-PO-LTR-24-25/11-032 

 

Dear PSD Parents/Guardians: 

Subject:  PA No. 12 – Announcement of Holidays 

According to the Ministry of Education and Higher Education’s (MOEHE) 

announcement at 11:04 p.m. on November 5, 2024, Wednesday and Thursday, 

November 6 and 7, 2024, are declared as official holidays in observance of the 

State of Qatar's national unity demonstration, which is represented by the general 

referendum on the draft constitutional amendments to the State of Qatar's 

Permanent Constitution. Classes and offices shall resume on Sunday, November 

10, 2024. 

With this, kindly take note of the following in light of the scheduled booking 

reservation: 

◼ Booking reservations for November 5, 2024, will be accepted/ accommodated 

on Sunday, November 10, 2024, along with others who have appointments 

on the same day at the same times; 

 

◼ Booking reservations for November 6, 20204 will be accepted/accommodated 

on Monday, 11 November 2024, along with others who have appointments 

on the same day at the same times; 

 

◼ Booking reservations for November 7, 2024, will be accepted/accommodated 

on Tuesday, 12 November 2024, along with others who have appointments 

on the same day at the same times. 

 

Likewise, please be informed that the card giving for the first quarter will take place 

on November 14, 2024. 

Please be guided accordingly 

Truly yours,  

 

LORINA S. VILLANUEVA, EdD 
Officer-in-charge 

 

Disclaimer: 
This Parent Advisory (PA) is for PSD parents 
only. Posting of such in any unofficial site/ 
social media or chat rooms is strictly 
disallowed and shall be dealt with 
accordingly. 


